
Ezekiel Cornellio 

Dear Mr. Landry, It is clear the United States of America should assist the citizens of Hong Kong, 

as the freedoms they have been granted have continually been infringed on by the Chinese 

government. The Chinese government continually interfere with the daily lives of Hong Kong 

citizens, causing unrest in the region. The United States should not sit idly by while people’s 

rights are being suppressed. The issue can be stopped peacefully if the United States requests for 

other nations and itself to tariff Chinese goods. The tariffs present a threat to China’s economy 

and executed correctly can force China to deescalate the Hong Kong situation. The tariff on all 

Chinese goods should increase by 2%. While this seems insignificant, the hit to the economy 

slowly adds up to become a problem for the government. With multiple nations involved in this, 

the Chinese government will hopefully work to decrease tensions in the Hong Kong region 

 

Daniel Gadayev 

Dear Mr. Landry, this message concerns your decision on how to deal with healthcare and health 

insurance in the United States. I believe that you should choose a variation on Universal 

Healthcare, if you don't choose the actual system itself. Regarding health insurance and the 

distribution of healthcare, everybody should receive a baseline of treatment. This includes 

general doctors' appointments, simple tests, and vaccinations. Medications, depending on how 

necessary they are for a citizen, will be paid for by the user, but through insurance, they will not 

pay the full price. However, if it is an OTC drug, the full price will be required. Any other form 

of treatment will require payment, but depending on the insurance plan of the citizen, they will 

not be required to pay the full price unless the treatment is not covered by their plan. This plan is 

made in order to help the people who can't pay for things like healthcare, by offering standard 

treatment to them without a cost. If a citizen requires immediate and/or emergency care, they 

will be given an appropriate amount of time and resources in order to pay back the price they 

need to. All healthcare providers will also be required to follow strict rules, which will be stated 

in a later conference. In order to pay for this policy, taxes will be raised only slightly, but this 

policy will prove to be beneficial. Harvard research has shown that there are as many as 44,000 

deaths that are related to a lack of healthcare. And in addition to that, a survey done by Becker's 

Healthcare found that 64% of the people who took the survey delayed medical care at one point 

because they could not pay for it. And these are all issues that will be resolved by this policy. 

However, saving lives is not the only benefit of this policy. An Institute of Medicine report states 

that roughly 65 - 130 billion dollars are lost due to the inactivity of workers. And this has been 

linked to poor health and premature deaths. This can be changed if this policy is used. That 

money could be used to help pay for this policy and fund other projects that are being conducted 

by the U.S. government. I hope you consider this policy or choose something similar in order to 

benefit the well-being of the citizens of the United States and to help grow the economy. 

 

 



Wyatt Hummel 

Dear Mr. Landry,  

An Institute of Medicine report states that roughly 65 - 130 billion dollars are lost due to the 

inactivity of workers. And this has been linked to poor health and premature deaths. This can be 

changed if this policy is used. That money could be used to help pay for this policy and fund 

other projects that are being conducted by the U.S. government. I hope you consider this policy 

or choose something similar in order to benefit the well-being of the citizens of the United States 

and to help grow the economy. The tariffs present a threat to China’s economy and executed 

correctly can force China to deescalate the Hong Kong situation. The tariff on all Chinese goods 

should increase by 2%. While this seems insignificant, the hit to the economy slowly adds up to 

become a problem for the government. With multiple nations involved in this, the Chinese 

government will hopefully work to decrease tensions in the Hong Kong region 

 

 


